
Hello Town of Oakville Team 
 
Please register this email against the proposed significantly high property tax rates. 
 
I am a resident of Oakville. With inflation now settling in but 
causing a major impact in the past 2 years plus high interest rates and volatile job market 
has hardly left space for financial breathing.  
 
Meanwhile Oakville has expanded north of Dundas like Locust attacks on fields and 
the economies of scale should be in residents favor where Tax should either be maintained 
if not reduced. 
 
Take into account this written communication against the town proposal. 
 
Regards 
Raza 
 


